
I am opposed to regulation of alternative modalities of healing. While I understand the need to categorize or track such offerings, I 
believe that such an effort would do little to protect consumers. I have worked with a spiritual healer for several years and am 
satisfied that her business is registered with the state of Oregon. I would see no added legitimacy to a registery of modalities which I 
believe the state thinks I need protection from. Allow me to make my own decisions as to my well-being as a consenting adult 
consumer. 


